
 

 

 

 

The Westhill/NASACRE Awards 2020-2021  

Following an electronically enabled meeting of the Awards Panel, we are pleased to 

announce that the following SACREs have been successful in their applications for a 

Westhill/NASACRE Award for 2020-21, subject (in the light of the coronavirus pandemic) to 

circumstances allowing their proposed projects to proceed. 

 

• Barking and Dagenham 

 

• Barnet 

 

• Bath and North East Somerset 

 

• Coventry 

 

• Gloucestershire 

 

NASACRE warmly congratulates these SACREs and wishes their projects every success. 

 

Michael Metcalf 

Awards Panel Convenor 


